
Mrs. Lambert’s 
First Grade Gazette 

mlambert@ahsd125.org 
708-423-3078 

Important Dates: 
10-13th Santa’s Secret Workshop 
11th Hamlin Band visits 
13th All school field trip 
20th-Early dismissal 11:15 
Winter Break –classes resume Jan. 
6th 

What we are learning: 
Math Investigations: We are learning how to find 
different combinations of numbers. Also continuing with 
problem solving using different strategies.  
Reading : Our new theme is “The Importance of 
Kindness” We will be learning to treat others with 
kindness and respect.  We will be discussing our read 
alouds along with doing acts of kindness for others. 

Phonics: We are learning how to spell and read 
words with the double consonants. Then we will 
focus on adding s and es to change words.  
Science: We are completing our study of birds and 
will be looking at the animal groups of dish, and 
then reptiles. 

Special Reminders: 
*Please make sure your child 
reads every night and returns 
the signed homework 
assignment sheet. 
*Please make sure gym shoes 
are worn to school on gym 
days!(Monday, Thursday) 

Special Note: 
I really enjoyed meeting with 
you to talk about your child. 
I also want to wish you all 
the best for the New Year! 
Enjoy your family time!! 
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